
HOLD THE PRESSES!!  AN ERROR HAS BEEN MADE!  
  
Arizona with 84.82% was omitted on the prior email.  They are currently in fourth place.  
Sorry for the error, and thanks for keeping me on my paws!  
  
The teams are mushing along and showing no signs of getting tired or slowing 
down!  WE CAN DO THIS!!!  
  
The Southern Division remains in FIRST PLACE, while the Western Division is holding 
onto SECOND PLACE!  
The others are not far behind:  Central/Eastern/Northwestern Division - you can do this!  
  
Congratulations again to Florida for holding onto first place with 94.16% 
In 2nd Place:  Michigan with 86.34%   
3RD Place: Delaware with 84.90% 
4th Place: ARIZONA WITH 84.82% 
5th Place: New Mexico with 84.78%  
6th Place: Maryland with 84.27%  
7th Place: New Hampshire 83.17% 
8th Place: New Jersey 82.27% 
9th Place: North Carolina with 2.86%  
10th Place: Ohio with 81.60% 
11th Place: Colorado with 80.26%  
  
Here is a great January thought! Birthdays- we all have them. What better way to pay 
it forward, than to honor someone else on our own birthday! 
 
That is what I did. In honor of my birthday, I found someone in my unit who for whatever 
reason had not paid her dues. I know her membership means a lot to her, so for my 
birthday, I PAID HER DUES! 
 
So, there is your challenge - if you can accept! 
 
A member is retained, and we feel better about ourselves for doing it! 
  
Try it! And please share your story on our Facebook page: American Legion Auxiliary 
National Membership Group. 
  
Karen Toll  
American Legion Auxiliary National Membership Chair 2023 - 2024  
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